Roland Huthmaker

Bowed String Instruments



July 3, 2010

Dear Mr. Friedman,

I just wanted to tell you how very much my daughter and I enjoyed your Idea session at NAMM. Daniel was a big help with my rental sales tax problem with Aimsi. We missed the "budget" session but hope to see it on video in the near future. Your sessions and your columns have always been valuable to me as a shop owner. I deeply appreciate all the information you have shared (and in a wonderfully humorous way). It has made a big difference in our business.

I love my T-shirt you gave me at Summer NAMM! I gave it to my CPA who chuckled. He needed a chuckle since his wife has terminal cancer. Thanks again.

Meanwhile, we look forward to seeing you again and hearing more wisdom.

Sincerely,

Dixie Huthmaker